
From: Alberta Health <AlbertaHealth@gov.ab.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 5:00 PM 
To: Alberta Health <AlbertaHealth@gov.ab.ca> 
Subject: Invitation: Rural Health Telephone Town Hall with Parliamentary Secretary Martin Long 
 

Hello,  
 
You are invited to a telephone town hall on Tuesday, May 14 from 6:00—7:30 p.m. with Martin 
Long, Parliamentary Secretary for Rural Health, and senior officials from the Ministry of Health 
to discuss rural health initiatives.  
 
Please register, entering your name, organization, phone number and email. Registration ends 
at 2 p.m. Tuesday, May 14. An Information Sheet will be shared with registered participants 
prior to the event. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact albertahealth@gov.ab.ca.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Alberta Health  
 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
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